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Dear exhibitor 
 
 
 

We are very pleased to welcome you as an exhibitor at FoodTech and DiaLabXpo. 
 

We are looking forward to working with you towards the expo. We will continuously send you exhibitor 
news containing relevant practical information.  

 
 
 

This exhibitor news contains information about:  
 

• The COVID19 situation  
 

• Exhibitor manual: Username and password 
 

• FoodTech Award: Submit your product, solutions or process 
 
 
 

NOTE: We will regularly send exhibitor news to you. If you want another contact person to receive these 
e-mails, please complete the form on the front page in the exhibitor manual.  

 

 

 

We follow the COVID19 situation closely and will continuously send updated information that is important 
for your participation in FoodTech. 

 
The government's prohibition on assembly of more than 10 people causes the cancellation of the Kick-off 

meeting on Wednesday 13 May.  
 

MCH’s website contains information on developments in COVID19.  

 

https://www.anpdm.com/newsletterweb/46455B45764142514270414159/424451417247405E427540425A4771?noTracking=true


You can stay up to date here 

  

 

 

In the exhibitor manual, you will find answers to any questions you might have concerning your 
participation at the exhibition. You can e.g. find information about working hours for construction and 
dismantling of stand, important deadlines and much more.  
 
It is important that you read the information in the exhibitor manual, so you are well prepared for the 
exhibition. The exhibitor manual will regularly be updated with information towards the exhibition.  
 
When logging into the exhibitor manual, please use the following username and password: 
 
 
 

Username:  
 
 

Password:  
 
 
 
NB: When you copy your username and password: Mark from left to right and avoid empty characters. . 

  

Go to the exhibitor manual 

 

 

 

 
 

FoodTech has launched a new edition of FoodTech Award. 
 

Therefore, we encourage you as an exhibitor to submit your product, solution or process for the 
FoodTech Award.  

 

https://www.mch.dk/nyheder/loebende-opdatering-om-covid-19-situationen?utm_campaign=exhibitornews&utm_content=exhibitornews&utm_medium=email&utm_source=exhibitor_news_no1&pe_data=D424451417247405E427540425A4771%7C26531256
https://uk.foodtech.dk/Default.aspx?ID=7189&Purge=True&utm_campaign=exhibitornews&utm_content=exhibitornews&utm_medium=email&utm_source=exhibitor_news_no1&pe_data=D424451417247405E427540425A4771%7C26531256


The winner will be announced in connection with the opening – Tuesday 29 September. 
 

 

Read more about the criteria and submission here 

  

 

 

 

 

CONTACT 
 

If you have any questions about FoodTech, please 
contact: 
 
John Jensen  
Project Manager  
 
Tel. +45 99 26 99 38  
E-mail: jj@mch.dk  

 

MCH Messecenter Herning 
Vardevej 1, DK-7400 Herning 

Tel +45 9926 9926  
 

   

This email holds important information for exhibitors at Foodtech.  
If you wish to unsubscribe, please send us an e-mail 
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